
Alexis Perry  
lperry6304@gmail.com  
 
1/22/2025 
SB 4 Written only Opponent 
 
Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to 
share my thoughts on SB 4 with you today. My name is Alexis and I am a voter in Leavenworth 
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote no on SB 4   
 
Access to voting is a pivotal aspect of democracy. It is the very foundation we stand on as 
citizens as it is our only way to ensure our voices are heard. Removing the acceptance of 
ballots based on factors that they cannot fully control such as how quickly the mail service is 
able to process their mail is voter suppression. Inherently, removing the 3 day acceptance is 
voter suppression, therefore; it should not be considered a viable option for our state as it would 
signal a regression from our democratic standards.   
 
Thank you for hearing my thoughts, and I implore you to vote no on SB 4. Thank you again. 


